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Report from the School Funding Working Group 

 
Purpose of report 

 
1. To report on the meetings of the School Funding Working Group held 

on 31st March 2014 and 4th June 2014. 
 
Main considerations for School Forum 

 
2. The School Funding Working Group has met twice in the period since 

the last Schools Forum meeting.   
 
3. The meeting on 31st March was held in order to discuss the 

consultation Fairer Schools Funding in 2015-16 and to agree a 
response from Wiltshire Schools Forum.  The minutes of that meeting 
are attached to this report. 

 
4. The minutes of the meeting of 4th June 2014 are also attached to this 

report. 
 
5. The issues discussed by the Group are all picked up within other 

papers on this agenda. 
 

Proposals 
 
6. That Schools Forum note the minutes of the School Funding Working 

Group meetings. 
  
7. That Schools Forum note the recommendation from the meeting of 31st 

March that any additional funding received as a result of the DfE 
proposals for Fairer Schools Funding in 2015-16 be allocated to 
schools through increases to Age Weighted Pupil Units (AWPUs) 
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